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  Making a Difference Louise Shaw,2006 Where was Auckland's first normal school? And why was it 'normal'? How did
sport become such an integral part of Auckland schoolchildren's lives? What is the extraordinary story behind the
striking layout of the Epsom campus? Who built an underground room, and patrolled the college grounds with rifles
and fixed bayonets? Why, until recently, did Auckland's teachers have their own specialised training institution?
All these questions are answered in this fascinating history of the Auckland College of Education and its
forerunners, from its modest beginnings in the late nineteenth century through to the recent merger of the college
with the University of Auckland in 2004. It documents not only the transformation of the institution, but also the
college community.
  The Making of Modern Children's Literature in Britain Lucy Pearson,2016-03-03 Lucy Pearson’s lively and engaging
book examines British children’s literature during the period widely regarded as a ’second golden age’. Drawing
extensively on archival material, Pearson investigates the practical and ideological factors that shaped ideas of
’good’ children’s literature in Britain, with particular attention to children’s book publishing. Pearson begins
with a critical overview of the discourse surrounding children’s literature during the 1960s and 1970s,
summarizing the main critical debates in the context of the broader social conversation that took place around
children and childhood. The contributions of publishing houses, large and small, to changing ideas about
children’s literature become apparent as Pearson explores the careers of two enormously influential children’s
editors: Kaye Webb of Puffin Books and Aidan Chambers of Topliner Macmillan. Brilliant as an innovator of highly
successful marketing strategies, Webb played a key role in defining what were, in her words, ’the best in
children’s books’, while Chambers’ work as an editor and critic illustrates the pioneering nature of children's
publishing during this period. Pearson shows that social investment was a central factor in the formation of this
golden age, and identifies its legacies in the modern publishing industry, both positive and negative.
  Quantum Mechanics of One- and Two-Electron Atoms Hans A. Bethe,E.E. Salpeter,2013-06-29 Nearly all of this book
is taken from an article prepared for a volume of the Encyclopedia of Physics. This article, in turn, is partly
based on Dr. Norbert Rosenzweig's translation of an older article on the same subject, written by one of us
(H.A.B.) about 25 years ago for the Geiger-Scheel Handbuch der Physik. To the article written last year we have
added some Addenda and Errata. These Addenda and Errata refer back to some of the 79 sections of the main text and
contain some misprint corrections, additional references and some notes. The aim of this book is two-fold. First,
to act as a reference work on calcu lations pertaining to hydrogen-like and helium-like atoms and their comparison
with experiments. However, these calculations involve a vast array of approximation methods, mathematical tricks
and physical pictures, which are also useful in the application of quantum mechanics to other fields. In many
sections we have given more general discussions of the methods and physical ideas than is necessary for the study
of the H- and He-atom alone. We hope that this book will thus at least partly fulfill its second aim, namely to be
of some use to graduate students who wish to learn applied quantum mechanics. A basic knowledge of the principles
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of quantum mechanics, such as given in the early chapters of Schiff's or Bohm's book, is presupposed.
  Developing Metrics for Equity, Diversity and Competition Anthony Kelly,2016-10-04 Developing Metrics for Equity,
Diversity and Competition is a groundbreaking book in the field of educational research. Equity, diversity and
competition are critical to our understanding of social justice and the provision of effective education for
everyone, and this book develops a new coherent scientific approach to measuring them. New theory and
methodologies based on previous research by the author are introduced in school and university settings. They are
mathematical in nature, but have a wide range of applications within mixed-methods approaches and include:
warranted weighting systems for constructing league tables game theoretic approaches to analysing power and
influence indices for measuring equity in student attainment indices for measuring competition modelling the
educational awards market calculating the optimal size of research groups measuring diversity. The book is an
ideal resource for educational researchers, policy-makers and high-level practitioners, and those who want to
explore the possibilities of using novel approaches to address the problems faced by schools, colleges and
universities in the new education landscape.
  Eugenics and Social Welfare Bulletin New York (State). Board of Social Welfare. Bureau of Analysis and
Investigation,1916
  In the Beginning David E. Richmond,Thomas E. Miller,Judy Murphy,2013 An informative and entertaining account of
the development, over a 40 year period, of an empty ward at Auckland hospital into a prestigious academic
department in the newly established medical school at the University of Auckland. The historical details are
balanced with personal stories, memories and anecdotes told through the voices of those that were there.
  Stand & Deliver Nicholas Tarling,2012
  Grenada pelagic longline, troll and dropline Atlantic Ocean yellowfin and bigeye fishery Sieben, C., Gascoigne,
J.,2021-08-24 This report presents information on the Grenada tuna fisheries, the components and results of the
pre-assessment itself, and recommendations to improve the fisheries’ status in relation to the Marine Stewardship
Council Fisheries Standard. Grenada’s yellowfin and bigeye tuna fisheries were assessed against the MSC standard
for sustainable fisheries. This standard encompasses three distinct principles: Principle 1 –sustainability of the
stocks; Principle 2 – ecosystem impacts; and Principle 3 – effective management. Each Principle in turn comprises
a set of performance indicators (PI), of which there are 28 in total. Overall, the pre-assessment identified a
significant number of shortcomings that would currently preclude the fishery from achieving conformity with the
MSC Fisheries Standard.
  Marx and Lenin in Africa and Asia Harry Verhoeven,2021-11-29 The spectres of Marx and Lenin have long loomed
prominently in Africa and Asia and they still do so in the 21st century. Many of the founding fathers of
postcolonial republics believed socialism could transform their societies. Yet what socialism meant in theory and
in practice has always been highly heterogeneous and differed markedly from the European experience. African and
Asian movements did not simply mimic the ideas and institutions of Soviet or European Marxists, but endeavoured to
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define their own, experimenting with a variety of interpretations and in the process adapting doctrines and
templates to their unique contexts. This volume brings together anthropologists, historians and political
scientists from around the world to reflect on three great challenges which various types of socialists in Africa
and Asia have had to simultaneously contend with in their articulations of liberation: how to build up empirical
and juridical statehood, how to forge a nation after colonial divide-and-rule, and how to position themselves in
an international order not of their making. In a post-colonial world, this helps centre a key question running
through the different chapters: what can African and Asian imaginaries, institutions and practices tell us about
socialism as a global phenomenon? The chapters in this book were originally published as a special issue of Third
World Quarterly.
  The Ostomy Book Barbara Dorr Mullen,Kerry Anne McGinn, RN,2008-06-01 This invaluable reference discusses every
aspect of an ostomy—a surgical procedure that creates an alternative opening in the body for waste discharge from
the kidney, colon, intestines, or bladder—from the first shock of diagnosis through surgery and rehabilitation.
The coauthor's moving and motivational story of her colostomy experience is blended with information on the latest
surgical techniques and equipment, providing prospective ostomy patients with both the medical and emotional know-
how to confidently approach the surgery. This revised edition also contains up-to-date material on virtual
colonoscopies and travel regulations related to ostomy pouches, as well as essential facts on how to safely handle
sex, pregnancy, and sports after an ostomy.
  La Formule des Traces Locale Tordue Colette Moeglin,Jean-Loup Waldspurger,2018-02-23 A note to readers: This
book is in French. The text has two chapters. The first one, written by Waldspurger, proves a twisted version of
the local trace formula of Arthur over a local field. This formula is an equality between two expressions, one
involving weighted orbital integrals, the other one involving weighted characters. The authors follow Arthur's
proof, but the treatement of the spectral side is more complicated in the twisted situation. They need to use the
combinatorics of the “Morning Seminar”. The authors' local trace formula has the same consequences as in Arthur's
paper on elliptic characters. The second chapter, written by Moeglin, gives a symmetric form of the local trace
formula as in Arthur's paper on Fourier Transform of Orbital integral and describes any twisted orbital integral,
in the p-adic case, as integral of characters.
  Knowledge Science, Engineering and Management Hui Xiong,W.B. Lee,2012-02-24 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the 5th International Conference on Knowledge Science, Engineering and Management, KSEM 2011, held
in Irvine, CA, USA, in December 2011. The 34 revised full papers presented together with 7 short papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from numerous submissions.
  Annales géologiques des pays helléniques ,2009-10
  Communication Yearbook 3 Dan Nimmo,1979-01-01
  Eugenics and Social Welfare Bulletin ,1912
  Information Resources in Toxicology, Volume 2: The Global Arena Steve Gilbert,Asish Mohapatra,Sol
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Bobst,Antoinette Hayes,Sara T. Humes,2020-05-15 This new fifth edition of Information Resources in Toxicology
offers a consolidated entry portal for the study, research, and practice of toxicology. Both volumes represents a
unique, wide-ranging, curated, international, annotated bibliography, and directory of major resources in
toxicology and allied fields such as environmental and occupational health, chemical safety, and risk assessment.
The editors and authors are among the leaders of the profession sharing their cumulative wisdom in toxicology’s
subdisciplines. This edition keeps pace with the digital world in directing and linking readers to relevant
websites and other online tools. Due to the increasing size of the hardcopy publication, the current edition has
been divided into two volumes to make it easier to handle and consult. Volume 1: Background, Resources, and Tools,
arranged in 5 parts, begins with chapters on the science of toxicology, its history, and informatics framework in
Part 1. Part 2 continues with chapters organized by more specific subject such as cancer, clinical toxicology,
genetic toxicology, etc. The categorization of chapters by resource format, for example, journals and newsletters,
technical reports, organizations constitutes Part 3. Part 4 further considers toxicology’s presence via the
Internet, databases, and software tools. Among the miscellaneous topics in the concluding Part 5 are laws and
regulations, professional education, grants and funding, and patents. Volume 2: The Global Arena offers
contributed chapters focusing on the toxicology contributions of over 40 countries, followed by a glossary of
toxicological terms and an appendix of popular quotations related to the field. The book, offered in both print
and electronic formats, is carefully structured, indexed, and cross-referenced to enable users to easily find
answers to their questions or serendipitously locate useful knowledge they were not originally aware they needed.
Among the many timely topics receiving increased emphasis are disaster preparedness, nanotechnology, -omics, risk
assessment, societal implications such as ethics and the precautionary principle, climate change, and children’s
environmental health. Opens with an overview of the international toxicology scene, organizations and activities
involved with both the science and regulatory framework, and a specific look at the European Union’s efforts
Offers an extensive collection of chapters covering over 40 countries and their toxicological infrastructure which
includes listings of major books and journals, organizations, professional societies, universities, poison control
centers, legislation, and online databases Provides the Second Edition of the International Union of Pure and
Applied Chemistry’s Glossary of Terms Used in Toxicology, a carefully constructed and peer reviewed collation of
critical terms in the science Concludes with a potpourri of quotes concerning toxicology and their use in the arts
and popular culture Paired with Volume One, which offers chapters on a host of toxicology sub-disciplines, this
set offers the most comprehensive compendium of print, digital, and organizational resources in the toxicological
sciences with over120 chapters contributions by experts and leaders in the field
  Ending the U.S. War in Iraq Richard R. Jr. Brennan,Charles P. Ries,Larry Hanauer,Ben Connable,Terrence K.
Kelly,2013-11-05 Ending the U.S. war in Iraq required redeploying 100,000 military and civilian personnel; handing
off responsibility for 431 activities to the Iraqi government, U.S. embassy, USCENTCOM, or other U.S. government
entities; and moving or transferring ownership of over a million pieces of property in accordance with U.S. and
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Iraqi laws, national policy, and DoD requirements. This book examines the planning and execution of this
transition.
  IAN Textbook of Neurology Arabinda Mukherjee,2018-07-31 This book is a comprehensive guide to the diagnosis and
management of both common and rare neurological disorders, for practising neurologists and trainees. Divided into
twelve chapters, each section is dedicated to a subspecialty of neurology, including movement disorders, headache,
epilepsy, neurotoxicology, stroke and more. Topics are presented with a broad overview and include recent advances
in the field. Content is further enhanced by tables, clinical images, boxes and flow charts to assist learning.
Key points Comprehensive guide to neurological disorders for clinicians and trainees Each section dedicated to a
subspecialty of neurology Includes recent advances in the field Highly illustrated with tables, clinical images,
boxes and flow charts
  Technologies and Applications for Big Data Value Edward Curry,Sören Auer,Arne J. Berre,Andreas Metzger,Maria S.
Perez,Sonja Zillner,2022 This open access book explores cutting-edge solutions and best practices for big data and
data-driven AI applications for the data-driven economy. It provides the reader with a basis for understanding how
technical issues can be overcome to offer real-world solutions to major industrial areas. The book starts with an
introductory chapter that provides an overview of the book by positioning the following chapters in terms of their
contributions to technology frameworks which are key elements of the Big Data Value Public-Private Partnership and
the upcoming Partnership on AI, Data and Robotics. The remainder of the book is then arranged in two parts. The
first part Technologies and Methods contains horizontal contributions of technologies and methods that enable data
value chains to be applied in any sector. The second part Processes and Applications details experience reports
and lessons from using big data and data-driven approaches in processes and applications. Its chapters are co-
authored with industry experts and cover domains including health, law, finance, retail, manufacturing, mobility,
and smart cities. Contributions emanate from the Big Data Value Public-Private Partnership and the Big Data Value
Association, which have acted as the European data community's nucleus to bring together businesses with leading
researchers to harness the value of data to benefit society, business, science, and industry. The book is of
interest to two primary audiences, first, undergraduate and postgraduate students and researchers in various
fields, including big data, data science, data engineering, and machine learning and AI. Second, practitioners and
industry experts engaged in data-driven systems, software design and deployment projects who are interested in
employing these advanced methods to address real-world problems.
  Fractal Analysis for Natural Hazards Giuseppe Cello,Bruce D. Malamud,2006 In the Earth Sciences, the concept of
fractals and scale invariance is well-recognized in many natural objects. However, the use of fractals for spatial
and temporal analyses of natural hazards has been less used (and accepted) in the Earth Sciences. This book brings
together twelve contributions that emphasize the role of fractal analyses in natural hazard research, including
landslides, wildfires, floods, catastrophic rock fractures and earthquakes. A wide variety of spatial and temporal
fractal-related approaches and techniques are applied to 'natural' data, experimental data, and computer
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simulations. These approaches include probabilistic hazard analysis, cellular-automata models, spatial analyses,
temporal variability, prediction, and self-organizing behaviour. The main aims of this volume are to present
current research on fractal analyses as applied to natural hazards, and to stimulate the curiosity of advanced
Earth Science students and researchers in the use of fractals analyses for the better understanding of natural
hazards.
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